
 

 

 

 

 

                                   URGENT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

We had contractors working all morning on Site today, 15th May, only to finish their work  

and find that their brand-new vehicle parked in a parking bay by Block C, on Bullen Street  

had been broken into and thousands of Pounds of tools were stolen. 

 

The contractor noted the vehicle was a Black Vauxhall Zafira and has reported this  

to the Metropolitan Police.   

 

Based on today’s incident, please ensure that you do not leave tools/valuables etc. on  

display in your vehicle. If you witnessed this incident today or see the Black Vauxhall Zafira,  

in and around the Site, please contact the Metropolitan Police immediately. 
 

 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Estate Manager 


